
 

 

2014-11-01 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

The City of Portsmouth is in the process of applying for a Critical Infrastructure Grant to extend the 

fencing at the Madbury Water Treatment Plant on Freshet Road. Mr. Brian Goetz, the Deputy 

Director of Public Works, will be joining the Madbury Planning Board at the Town Hall on Wednesday, 

November 5 at 7:00 PM, to provide details and answer questions. As a neighbor of the Water Treatment 

Plant, you may be interested to hear his remarks. If so, please join us. 

 

Regards, 

Fritz Green 

Chairman 

Madbury Planning Board 

 

 


